Dear Joint Committee on Student Success,

| have worked in a school district for the last 24 years. Over the past 10 years, it has become more and
more difficult to afford the mandates, rising employer costs, and overall health of every program within
the schools. Now is the time to make a difference! PLEASE vote YES for HB 3427, the investment will
have a positive impact on every program and classroom in the district. Thank you!

Regards,

Lisa Cross

2147 SW Allen Creek Rd
Grants Pass, OR 97527



